
McGILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL 

Dear Dr. Penfield, 

INTER.DEPARTMENT 

CORRESPONDENCE 

January 19th, 1945. 

I am attaching for your information 
a copy of a letter which I have just received from Mr. 
Ross regarding the equipment that the government plans 
to supply for the temporary annex to the Montreal 
Neurological Institute. 

Would you be good enough to have your 
people go over this list and let me know whether the 
proposal is satisfactory? I should also appreciate it 
if in the light of the information contained in this 
list you would let me have a revised list of the addi­
tional equipment that would have to be purchased by the 
University if no other materials and supplies .were 
forthcoming from the Department of National Defence. 

With renewed good wishes to you as 
always, I remain, 

Cordially yours, 

Dr. Wilder Penfield. 


